SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT
1997 SEPTEMBER 22

CITY OF BURNABY
XECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF 1

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS:

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendation for
Council's approval:

#35/97 Burnaby Girls soccer Club Blast

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a grant in the amount of $1,125.00 ($125.00 x 9 players)
be awarded to the Burnaby Girls Soccer Club Blast to assist with
travel expenses to the National Championships in Montreal
during the 1997 October Thanksgiving holiday weekend.

REPORT

An application was received from Burnaby Girls Soccer Club Blast requesting a grant
to assist with travel expenses to the Canadian Championships in Montreal during the
Thanksgiving holiday weekend. The team won the U-19 Provincial Championships in
Victoria on 1997 July 13. In order to attend the National Championships the team
must raise over $12,000.

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of
$1,125.00 ($125.00 per player that resides in Burnaby) be awarded to the Burnaby
Girls Soccer Club Blast to assist with travel expenses to the National Championships
in Montreal.

Councillor D. Corrigan,
CHAIR

Councillor D. Evans,
Member

Councillor D. Johnston,
Member
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